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Easter Egg Hunts 
   We will have class Egg Hunts on Friday, April 18. 
Toddlers will be using our playground (weather-
permitting) and Preschool/Pre-K classes will be using 
the Church Sanctuary. 
   Donations of larger-sized plastic Easter Eggs and 
peanut-free candy, treats and toys are needed. Please 
give donations to Jaime or your child’s teacher. We 
will provide large reusable bags for each child for our 
Easter Egg Hunt. 
 
State Inspection  
   We passed our annual State Inspection in our church space with flying colors! Both our State 
Licensing Specialist and our Jackson County Health Inspector will inspect our center, once we 
are back in operation in our home space. 
 
MOVING HOME SOON! 
   Barring any unforeseen interruptions or challenges, we plan to move back to our center some-
time in the near future! We do not yet have an official date, but when we do, we will shout it 
from the rooftops! We will need to be closed to children/families on a Friday and a Monday in 
order for us to prepare our newly renovated classrooms back at the center. 
   Help will be needed the weekend after our Friday closure. If we get enough done, we may 
only have to close for a Friday (one day instead of two) and NOT a Monday. 
 
Grant Opportunity 
   With the blessing of the Church Session, Jaime will be applying for a grant from Business Or-
egon and the Oregon Department of Early Learning and Care that could cover the entire cost of 
our SCC water damage restoration work. The grant is due at the end of this month. Please join 
us in praying the grant committee finds us worthy of allocating funds. 
 

                                       
 

                                                     —-Jaime Snider, director 
 
 
 


